
Newsletter - 1st February, 2024 

Sunday,  4th February, 2023 - Morning Service - Roland Cohen 

We look forward to welcoming you to our morning worship service, and hope you will be 
blessed by your time with us. This will be our monthly Communion Service. We'd love it 
if you joined us for a chat over a tea or coffee after the service. Refreshments will be 
served from the hatch in the foyer. Please remember that this morning's service will be 
live-streamed. It is also essential that we should start promptly at 10.30 a.m. for those 
watching elsewhere, so we would like to ask everyone to strive to be seated by 10.30. 

This week @ BBC 

4th February 10:30am  

Duty Deacon: Louise Hastie 
Communion setup: Margaret Morrison, Will Spangler 
Welcome Team: Liz McLeod, Alan Christie, John Harvey 
Crèche: Fiona Bradnam +1 
Tea/Coffee: Sandra Blackstock, Ros Campbell 
Prayer Ministry: Fiona Carduff, Sheila Crozer 

Monday 5th February - 9.30 am - Bumps and Bundles 
Tuesday 6th February - 12.30 am - Lunchbreak 
Wednesday, 7th February - 2 pm - Well-come Café 

Next week @ BBC 

11th February 10:30am - Anniversary Service - Lisa Holmes 

Duty Deacon: Don McKie 
Welcome Team: Gale McCallum, Margaret Morrison, Leslie Morrison 
Crèche: Elaine Bonham, Christine Riddell 
Tea/Coffee: Margaret Gillies, Will Spangler 
Prayer Ministry: Fiona Carduff, Anna Walker 
 
Wednesday, 14th February - 2 pm - Well-come Café 
 
The complete events calendar is here. 

 
Sunday, 4th February 

On Sunday 4th February 2024:  Roland will be preaching.  There will be a Church lunch 
after the service with an informal Q & A. Traybakes would be greatly appreciated 

  
  

https://bearsdenbaptistchurch.com/events/


Message from Carina Craib 

We would like share what we are planning with the church and ask you to join us in 
prayer. 
I am excited about our month of prayer for Bumps and Bundles. We were amazed on 
Sunday that Roland preached on our Bumps and Bundles scripture Luke 5 v1-11.  
Please seek what is on God's heart to pray for , the Holy Spirit will guide you.  
I am suggesting we pray each day, at the same time if we can but that is not critical, 
praying is what is important.  
From Thursday 1st -29th February, I am going to set my phone for 9.15am but whatever 
suits. 
Please record any scripture, words or pictures God gives you and share them with me. 
Good to keep a record.  
We will have a time of private prayer and fasting from the evening of Sunday 25th 
February and have a time of joint prayer on Monday 26th after Bumps and Bundles. We 
will  then have a lunch together.  
Please feel free to join us at any or all of these activities.  
When Roland visited Bumps and Bundles on Monday I shared what we were planning 
and he suggested involving the whole church in partnering with us in this. Hence this 
email. 
Thanks in advance.   
Carina xx 

Message from Moira Shaw 

Craft Fair 
Two years ago a group of people organised a very successful Craft Fair leading up to 
Christmas raising funds for Mission groups. Would you be interested in organising this 
event in November? Please speak to anyone on the Mission Team for more information. 
Many thanks 
Moira Shaw 

 


